
CENSUS 2020 

HAVE YOU AND YOUR FAMILY BEEN COUNTED? 

Thank you! You have done your part to make sure 
Elmwood Park gets the maximum possible federal funding for our 

schools and infrastructure!  
The more federal funds the school district and town receives, 

the lower the need to rely on local property taxes 
to deliver services! 

                                   Why Not?? 

An accurate population count for Elmwood Park will 
maximize federal funding for our schools and town. It will ensure 

we get properly represented after Congressional and 
State Legislative Redistriction 

WE ALL NEED TO DO OUR PART! 

It is not too late. It takes less than 10 minutes online 

Go to www.2020census.gov 

Click on “Respond”  button 

Click on “Start Questionnaire” 

Complete Census. All answers are confidential, per 

Federal Law 
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 Dear Elmwood Park Resident, 
 We hope this mailer finds you well during this difficult period in our lives. Every 

10 years, the federal government recounts the entire population of the United States 

in what is known as the Census.  

 The 2020 Census is under away, and we are proud that as of this writing, over 

53% of Elmwood Park households have responded to the census.  We send this 

letter to ask that those residents who have not, to please fill out their Census based 

on the directions on the back. 

       Why?  

 The federal government bases some parts of federal funding on the popula-

tion of a community. If we are accurately counted, we can maximize how much 

funding our schools and town receives. The more money the federal government 

gives, the less we need to look  to local property taxes to fund services and improve 

the Borough.  

    Please be sure to fill out your 2020 Census and be counted!

2020census.gov 

Elmwood Park 2020 Census Complete Count Committee 

Councilman Daniel Golabek, Chair                                                                

 Mayor Robert Colletti                                                                                    

Borough Administrator Michael Foligno                                                        

Barbara von dem Hagen 

                          

This mailer was paid for thanks to a $6,000 Bergen County grant that Elmwood Park applied for and received.  


